From: Judith P. Abbott, Attorney at Law
100 W. Oak, Suite 310
Denton, Texas 76201
(817) 387-7557
FAX (817) 566-1101

To: Jane Biles, Preservation Officer
City of Denton
100 W. Oak St.
Denton, Texas

July 13, 1993

Dear Jane,

As part of the planning for presentation of an O'Neil Ford
Government Complex Historic District, we need to consider the
inclusion of the Women's Club Building in that District.

Please find out who is the official keeper of the ground
lease entered into by the City and the Federated Women's Club at
some point in the last 1920s.

If you need any additional information, please don't
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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Judith Abbott



